
From: Greg Bradley
To: Bayly, Karen
Subject: RE: Reminder Response Requested
Date: Friday, September 22, 2017 12:25:28 PM
Attachments: Howco Env Services DEP Ft Myers_.pdf

September 21, 2017
Karen Bayly
FL Dept of Environmental Protection
South District Office
Post Office Box 2549
Ft Myers, Florida 33902-2549
 
Re:         Compliance Assistance Offer
                Howco Environmental Services – Ft Myers
                HW Facility ID No. FL0001000611
                Lee County
 
 
Dear Karen Bayly:
 
 
We want to thank you for your inspection of the Howco Ft Myers facility.  Our management team has reviewed your
inspection records.  I want to ensure you that we will mend any violations that were noted in your report in a timely
manner. 
 

1.       In response to the black sealant worn away and cracking in areas.  A work order has been opened for
resolution of this violation. We will be inspecting this area next week and will have this area resealed within
30 days.  We have some projects we are finishing currently in St Pete and will have our maintenance
personnel in Ft Myers immediately following completion of these projects.  We will reseal all containment
to ensure it is impervious to used oil and product. 

 
2.       Tank 3 and 4 will be labeled with words fully identifying the product inside.  This will ensure there is no

future confusion in case of emergency.  Tank 3 will be labeled “Petroleum Product Water”, and tank 4 will
be labeled “Antifreeze”.
 

3.       All drivers will be retrained on acceptance and delivery record completion.  We will instruct all drivers to
sign all transfer manifests and records of any product being moved in and out of our facilities.
 

 
 
Let me know if there is any other information that you need at this time. I will ensure that you receive any future
information in a timely manner.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Greg Bradley

mailto:Karen.Bayly@dep.state.fl.us







Operations Manager
Howco Environmental Services
O: 727-327-8467 ext 102
C: 813-787-6673
 
 

Greg Bradley
Operations Manager
Howco Environmental Services
Cell : 813-787-6673
 

From: Bayly, Karen [mailto:Karen.Bayly@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 7:51 AM
To: Tim Hagan
Cc: Greg Bradley; Richard Dillen
Subject: Reminder Response Requested
 
Mr. Hagan,
This is a courtesy reminder that the Department anticipates a response to our letter sent previously
on September 7, 2017 (attached again for your convenience).  Please respond by September 22,
2017.  If you need additional time, please contact me as soon as possible.  Thank you.
 
Karen Bayly
Environmental Consultant
South District Office
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2295 Victoria Avenue, Suite 364
P.O. Box 2549, Fort Myers, FL 33902-2549
Karen.Bayly@dep.state.fl.us
Office: 239-344-5616
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